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The Shutdown of the HVAC in Building A – Center-Left (CL),  

Center-Right (CR) and the South-East Wing (SE) 

 

Because of the necessary repairs and modifications of the HVAC unit control, 

the HVAC systems for the CL, CR and the SE wing of Building A are going to be shut 

down on April 2, 2016 from 8 a.m. until 4 p.m. 

During the work, the HVAC units will be repeatedly turned off and on again, 

which will cause pressure changes in the laboratories, offices and corridors. 

 

We therefore ask all the staff in the CL, CR and the SE wing of Building A for 

that period to adjust their work to this exceptional situation, to secure their equipment 

that might be damaged by the repeated pressure changes and especially to limit their 

work in the laboratory hoods.  

 

 

 

Prague, March 30, 2016      Dr. Zdeněk Hostomský 
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